Dear School Counselors,

Now that school is underway, I understand there are many uncertainties due to the COVID-19 pandemic. I'm reaching out to let you know that Universal Technical Institute is here to support you and provide information relevant to your students who may be interested in pursuing STEM careers.

UTI is pleased to announce that our students are able to continue their education with both online coursework and hands-on education in our labs. The health and well-being of our students, employees and campus communities are top priorities. At the same time, we're committed to delivering a valuable education experience while following CDC coronavirus guidelines.

HOW CAN WE HELP YOU?

We are here to support you whenever you need us! We would be happy to provide several resources for your professional development and your students as they begin planning for what is next after high school.

FOR YOU:

 To learn more about UTI's COVID-19 reopening strategy, listen to <u>Imagine America's podcast</u> with Jerome Grant, CEO of Universal Technical Institute

CONTINUING EDUCATION CREDITS

PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT VIRTUAL WORKSHOPS

CE credits are available through virtual workshops covering topics important to you. Keep in mind there is no charge to attend. Please email counselors@uti.edu for a list of available workshops and registration information.

FOR YOUR STUDENTS:

- STUDENT CAREER PLANNING RESOURCES
- VIRTUAL CAMPUS TOURS

 Students can take 360° <u>virtual tours</u> of our campus classrooms and labs.
- DIGITAL PUBLICATION

Your Future Begins with You: 8 Pathways to Start a New Career

We hope you are staying safe and healthy. Please don't hesitate to let me know how I can support you and your students.

CONTACT ME

Steven Coyle, Ed.D

National Director Counselor and Academic Relationships
Universal Technical Institute
M: 479-252-0056